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In the Rear View Mirror 
	 Great things happened this past month. As we served in many different 
ways, we saw God continue to bless and use us for His glory. This month was 
quite the whirlwind. We began the month cleaning up and reorganizing the 
building along with Pastor Weimer and many volunteers from the church. After 
just finishing our Homecoming conference, we had a lot to do in preperation 
for camp which was just a few weeks away. During this transition, we still held 
our regular services throughout the week. It is such an awesome opportunity 
to see people grow through these times. All of the summer camp volunteers 
moved into the church the Saturday night before camp began. We used this 
opportunity to meld together as a team, decorate the building, come up with 
team cheers that would be used thorughout the week. During the week of 
camp, the theme was “This Was Your Life” and we encouraged the campers 
to think about the consequences of the decisions they make. We had one 
salvation, and many decisions during the week to never drink alcohol, never 
smoke, never vape, and to stay away from sin. We are so greateful for this 
wonderful outcome and it was so encouraging to see these children make 
such great decisions for Christ. 
The Road Ahead 
	 This month we will return to a much more normal schedule as we 
transiotion back to our normal building setup. By the end of the month, we will 
have our “Sunday School Graduation Sunday” Where the Icelandic children will 
transition into their new grades many of which will have new teachers. We are 
so thankful for the opportunity to serve God here in Iceland. 
IMPORTANT UPDATE!!!!! 
 	 The address for our mission board BMFP has changed. The LORD has led 

them to move to North Carolina. The new address for support is as follows 
Baptist Missions to Forgotten Peoples, Inc 

P O Box 219 
Kernersville, NC   27285 

Project Mark 2:5 
We are so thankful to the many churches who have already given to raise funds 
for a van. God has used you to raise nearly 50% of the needed funds. Special 
thanks to our sending church Coastal Light Baptist Church, and Swannanoa 
Heights Baptist Chruch for your generous donations towards this need. 

    	 	 	 	     Sincerely, 
	 	 	 	 	 -The Sears Family

P.O. Box 219 
Kernersville, NC 27285


